
 
 
 

 
The Chancellor, Principal and Vice–Chancellor, Governors and 

Fellows of McGill University extend greetings to  
 

University of Alberta 
 

on the occasion of the installation of  
 

Dr. William Flanagan 
as the Fourteenth President and Vice-Chancellor 

 
on September 16, 2020 

 
McGill University wishes, by this communication, to express its sincere 

best wishes for the future prosperity and success of  
University of Alberta 

 
                          
Suzanne Fortier     Michael A. Meighen 
Principal & Vice -Chancellor   Chancellor 


